
From: Milwaukee Alder
To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Bauman, Robert; Bohl, James;

Coggs, Milele; Rainey, Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Perez, Jose; Witkowski, Terry; Zielinski, Tony;
Stamper II, Russell; Mayor Tom Barrett; Lee, Chris; Borkowski, Mark

Subject: Objection to the Gall Mansion Development on Prospect Av
Date: Friday, September 15, 2017 3:35:30 PM

Dear Council members,

We object to this project as there are already too many Towers on congested
Prospect Avenue.

In addition, there are:
• Safety issues due to the lack of space for emergency services in case of a fire 
• Reduction of the quality of life for all residents of Prospect Ave due to excessive
travel 
• Lack of parking along Prospect Avenue and side streets 
• Damage to the Blu  and green space due to weight and size of the Goll Tower
 • Potential loss and damage to the historic Goll Mansion due to moving it twice.

There is NO engineering study that confirms the Blu  can support the weight of the
Goll Tower without damage to the site and neighboring structures. 

We hope you you agree with our concerns.

Thank you,

Sahar Kayata
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